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On behalf of the International Federation of Environmental Health, I would 
like to extend our sympathies to the New Zealand people who suffered 
loss of life and destruction caused by the recent devastating earthquake in 
Christchurch. This disaster places the people of Christchurch at a risk 
to further damage from aftershocks and new environmental risks from 
damaged hazardous undertakings required to clear devastated areas.  
We are deeply saddened by the loss of life and devastation caused by this 
earthquake and we will support the relief effort in any we can. Our 
thoughts and prayers continue to be with you. We wish the people of 
Christchurch a speedy recovery and the return to a new normalcy. 
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